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STAR Checks 

The STAR supplier checks that were scheduled to run in this morning’s pay cycle were delayed due 
to a STAR outage.  These STAR supplier checks have now been printed with a check date of 
09/26/2022 (today). 

The checks that were marked with a handling code of “Return Back to Agency” will be available for 
pick up on 09/27/2022 (tomorrow).  The checks that were marked with a handling code of 
“Centrally Mailed” will be mailed today. 

The LGIP, ACH and NETTNG pay cycles have also been processed. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the STAR checks, please contact SCO Accounting 
Services by email at DOADEBFSCOAccountingServices@wisconsin.gov. 
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